
 

 

                                                                     

                                                                                Zoom Meeting Notice  

                                                      South End Neighborhood Revitalization Zone Initiative 

Cancelled Tuesday, July 11th, 2023— 6:30 p.m. 

 
The South End NRZ July 11th meeting is cancelled.  Please tune in to the City Transportation meeting 
 
From: Buttenwieser, Luke  

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 10:27 AM 

Subject: Pacific Street Village Streetscape Project Public Meeting  

The City of Stamford Transportation, Traffic & Parking Department will be holding a virtual public meeting about the 

Pacific Street Village Streetscape Project on July 11th at 5:00PM via Zoom. 

The project seeks to increase safety, reduce speeding, and improve walkability. Other goals include improving access to 

the train station and the businesses along the street. 

The project area is Pacific Street between Dock and Henry Streets, and the project seeks to include the following: 

1. Pedestrian level street lighting 
2. New bioswale rain gardens 
3. New Street trees 
4. New crosswalks 
5. New bump outs 
6. New raised crosswalks and intersections 
7.  

The project page where you can learn more about the project and access the Zoom Link is here.  

At the meeting, City staff will discuss the project, go over plans, and give an opportunity for the community to provide 

feedback on the project. 

We hope to see you there and please spread the word.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you. 

Luke Buttenwieser 

City of Stamford 

Transportation, Traffic & Parking  

888 Washington Blvd., 7th Floor 

Stamford, CT 06901 

Office: (203) 977-1742 

Cell: (203) 356-5789 

Stamford has committed to zero roadway deaths by 2032. 

Learn more about Stamford Vision Zero 

 

https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/operations/transportation-traffic-parking/pacific-street-village-streetscape-project
https://www.stamfordct.gov/government/vision-zero-927


 
 

Save the following dates for upcoming 2023 South End NRZ Zoom Meetings:  No Meeting in August, 

Sept 12, Oct 10, Nov 14, No Meeting in Dec 


